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Alt US 19 (Myrtle Avenue) Repaving from SR 60 (Chestnut Street) to Mohawk Street
436488-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Completed
Limits From SR 60

(Chestnut
Street) to
Mohawk Street

Project Start September 2019
Length 1.6 miles
City Clearwater
County Pinellas
Road Alt US 19
Construction
Cost

$1.6 million

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2020

Contractor Hubbard
Construction
Company

Contact Information
Project Information
  Dan White
  727-575-8300
  Daniel.white@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project was completed February 24, 2020.

The Florida Department of Transportation's contractor, Hubbard
Construction Company, is repaving Alt. US 19 (Myrtle Avenue) from
SR 60 (Chestnut Street) to Mohawk Street in Clearwater.

Construction activities and lane closure are taking place Monday
through Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.. 

The $1.6 million project is expected to finish spring of 2020.


